Dear Education and Outreach Working Group Members:

Please find attached some materials to read in advance of our first working group meeting in Room 300 of RI DEM’s offices next Thursday, October, 23rd from 1:00-4:15pm.   We have included a draft agenda, and the proposal to the Rhode Island Foundation which is helping to fund the education and research planning process.  Note that the process has evolved since the submission of the proposal, including work with Brown University and the Environmental Literacy Assessment Tool.
At the moment, the Education and Outreach working group is composed of the following members:
Name

Organization
	Doug Hartley
	RI PUC

	Vincent Rose 
	URI

	Eugenia Marks
	Audubon Society

	Alicia Karpick
	Sierra Club

	John Trevor
	RI Resource Recovery

	Rebecca Dean 
	NE Gas 

	Janice McClanaghan
	RI State Energy Office

	Tim Howe
	RI State Energy Office

	Lisa Bousquet
	Roger Williams Park Zoo

	Brad Hyson
	Apeiron 

	Terri Bisson
	RI DEM

	Kate Strouse Canada
	RIPIRG

	Christina Zarcadoolas
	Faculty, Brown University


We are still hoping to add some Environmental Reporters and Marketing Professionals to the group.   Please contact us if you can suggest additional group members.
Directions to RI DEM can be found by clicking on the link below:

http://www.state.ri.us/DEM/contact/fo.htm
New members can review the Rhode Island Greenhouse Gas Action Plan at: http://righg.raabassociates.org/Articles/GHGPlanBody7-19-02FINAL.doc and should review the groundrules for participants at:  http://righg.raabassociates.org/Articles/RIGHG%20groundrules%20final.doc
We look forward to seeing everyone next Thursday.  Feel free to contact us if you have any questions or concerns.

Best,

Jonathan Raab, PhD, and Peter Wortsman

Raab Associates

12 Farnsworth St.  4th Floor

Boston MA 02210

tel. (617)350-5544

fax. (617)350-6655

peter@raabassociates.org

www.raabassociates.org 

